
 

May 7, 2024 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3349 

 
Attention All Providers:  Update Regarding Adjudication of Claims 
Submitted With Ordering, Prescribing or Referring (OPR) Provider 
Update to Web Announcement 2832:  If a provider who is not required to submit the National Provider Identifier 
(NPI) of the Ordering, Prescribing or Referring (OPR) provider on their claim does include the NPI of the OPR 
provider, the claim will no longer deny if the NPI of the OPR provider is not on file with Nevada Medicaid.  This 
change is effective on claims with dates of service on or after April 15, 2024. 

No claims will be reprocessed automatically as this update is a go-forward change. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_2832_20220705.pdf

